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G.E. Corporate move Possible next month
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Reportedly fed up with Connecticut corporate taxes, General Electric is set to announce
sometime next month that its corporate headquarters will move out of Fairfield.

John Boyd is a partner with the Boyd Company, a New Jersey firm, that specializes on corporate
site selection for companies.

He says the smart money right now is on the Waterfront section of Boston. Boyd says
Westchester County is also a contender.

Several months ago, Governor Cuomo made a trip to Fairfield to lobby G.E. Boyd says despite
the fact that G.E. was founded in Schenectady and retains a large presence, the Capital Region
has no shot in this particular sweepstakes.



